
 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

EY3 NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Our topic this half term is The Great Outdoors 

This week we have continued learning all about caterpillars and we have written our own 

version of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’. We have been thinking about using story language 

such as one day, once upon a time and the end to include in our writing. We even read our 

story back to our friends. We have also worked on an art project together to make a giant 

caterpillar!  

Well done EY3!  

 

Tatton Farm Trip 13th June 

Please let me know if you would be availble to help on the trip. It is a full school day and you will 

need to bring your own packed lunch. Priortiy will be given to those who have not already 

helped this year and if we have a large amount of volunteers, names will be drawn out a hat. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shared Learning Opportunities 

Home learning:  Have a look at the tricky words attached to this letter. You could write them out for you child 

so they can practice sight reading them and then they could cover it to see if they can have a go a writing the 

word.  

 

Show and Tell: Children can bring in something they find outdoors that is precious to them. It could be 

an interesting stone, shell or leaf. Children can bring one show and tell item a week. We have no set day for 

show and tell so children can keep their item in the basket until we have chance to show it. 

 

Hello EY3 children and their families,   

  

St. Paul’s Church of England Primary School 
 

St Paul’s Church of England Primary School 
Caring about learning.  Learning about caring. 

 

 

 

We’re on the Web! 

See us https://www.stpaulswithington.co.uk/ 

15/5/23-19/05/23     Summer 1 Week 5 

SeeSaw 

It is great to see your likes, and 

comments on your child’s online 

seesaw learning journey. 

 

Please come let us know if you have 

problems signing up. 
 

Phonics 

We have been practising reading and writing lots 

of tricky words this week. We have been spotting 

them in sentences and learning how to write 

them.  

 

Maths 

This week we have been learning all about 

doubles. We have learnt what a double is and 

how to recognise it, we have made doubles and 

played lots of doubling games.   



 


